
 

 Our Mission 
Berea Friendship United Methodist Church is called  

to share the good news of Jesus and  
to serve others in His name. 

  
Our Vision 

At Berea Friendship United Methodist Church 
 our vision is to strengthen and encourage  

our faith journey with others  
to build meaningful relationships and make disciples of Jesus 

Christ. 
 

NOTES 



Berea Friendship United Methodist Church 

Sunday, August 1, 2021 

 

Prelude: 

Welcome 

Announcement:                      Located in Bulletin 

Hymn:     657                                                                              This Is The Day 

Affirmation Of Faith                                                 Apostle Creed , page 881                                

Children’s Moment 

Pastoral Prayer 

Hymn :    380                                          There’s Within My Heart a Melody  

Scripture Reading                                                                           Mark 5:1-20  

Sermon                                      Tell How Much The Lord Has done For You!  

Hymn:      347                                                  Spirit Song  

Benediction 

********************************************************* 

Upcoming Weekly  Events 

August 3rd  Quilters @ 11:30 a.m. 

August 4th Church open for Prayer 10 a.m.—noon 

August 4th Choir Practice @ 6:00 p.m. 

August 5th  Quilters @ 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************** 

The quilters are meeting on Tuesday at 11:30 and Thursday at 6:30.  the Tuesday 

group is working on quilting and the Thursday group is working on crafts.  You are 

welcome to join them.  If you have questions, please contact Janie Riley, Ellen Hol-

man,  Jan Smith, or any of the other quilters. 

*******************************************************************

The sanctuary is open every Wednesday from 10 am—Noon for prayer. 

********************************************************************
If you would like to put an article in the monthly newsletter or the weekly bulletin 
please send it to the following e-mail:  info@bereafriendshipumc.org or contact 
Vickie Failor at 354-8842. 

********************************************************************
We will be having a dinner for Thrive Upstate on August 12, 2021.  We will proba-
bly serve dinner around 4:30 p.m.  For more information  contact Bobby Taylor. 

********************************************************************
Assistance is needed with having the sanctuary open on Wednesday mornings.  If 
you can help with this, please let Pastor Davon know. 

********************************************************************
Assistance is needed with reaching out to members that have not attended in a while, 
if you would like to help with this, please let Pastor Davon know or you can sign up 
on the yellow tablets on the tables at the back of the church. 

************************************************************* 

Choir members practice every Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. at the church.  If you 
would like to join the choir, please let Joan, our choir director, know.  

************************************************************* 

The church is looking for a part-time Administrative Assistant.  Both mem-
bers of the church as well as persons outside the church may apply.  Individ-
uals interested in applying should submit a resume to Larry McCants, Chair-
man of the PPRC, by Monday, August 23, 2021.  Resume may be submitted 
in person to Larry McCants or by e-mail at the following email:    larrysmc-
cants@gmail.com.  Applicants will be interviewed by members of the 
PPRC.  The working hours for the position will be Monday—Thursday 9:00 
a.m.—1:00 p.m.  

************************************************************* 

The Quilters will be offering a “Jamming with the Quilters” event on August 
14th at 10:30 a.m.   If you have been wanting to know how to make jam, 
come and join us.  The fee is  $5.00 and you will leave with knowledge and a 
fresh made jar of blackberry Jam.  For information please contact Margaret 
Rawson at 787-7403 or Patty Bowers at  982-0488. 

*************************************************************
Trustees will have a work day on Saturday August 14th after the Men’s club 
meeting at  8:00 a.m.   


